CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 94-47

From: Deputy Administrator
Date: August 2, 1994

Subject: Vaunda Avenue Paving L.I.D.

We have received a petition from the first ten property owners on Vaunda
Avenue requesting paving. We previously conducted an informal survey of
the entire street with less than 50% of those surveyed interested in paving.
However, eight of the first ten properties are in favor of forming a paving
L.1.D (see attached map).

Request Council authority to obtain an engineering cost estimate so a formal
survey may be taken of the property owners on the first portion of
Vaunda Avenue.

Lee A. Wyatt
Deputy Administrator
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